
CITY OF HAMILTON

FRONT STREET ROAD CLOSURES DURING THE
AMERICA’S CUP WORLD SERIES EVENT

OPEN MEETING 

4 P.M. FRIDAY, 11TH SEPTEMBER, 2015
EARL CAMERON THEATRE 

The Mayor and Members of the Corporation of Hamilton 
invite all City Businesses and Delivery Services Businesses to 
an Open Meeting to be held in the Earl Cameron Theatre, City 
Hall, Hamilton on Friday, 11th September, 2015 at 4:00 pm. 

The purpose of this meeting is to inform the public of the 
access restrictions and delivery of Corporation Services which 
will be implemented during the World Series Event 
(America’s Cup) for the dates of 16th, 17th and 18th of October 
2015. 

City Hall Patrick Cooper
28th August 2015 City Engineer


